
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As the New President of the Freedom Eagles PTA I am proud to present the Second Edition of the Freedom Eagles PTA Newsletter to keep the Freedom Community up to date on all are fun filled activates throughout the 2013-2014 school year.  
First I would like to thank Crystal Buswell, Farrah Williams, Joyce Watson and Jamie Ellis-Davidson on an amazing first year as a New PTA. We had some great fundraisers as well as some fun Family Fun Nights.  As the new PTA President I plan on making this another great year for our staff, students and community.
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Volunteer Opportunities
The Freedom Eagles PTA is always looking for Volunteers we are only asking for an hour of your time to help out with fundraisers or family fun nights. 
Anyone interested in helping out can contact me through E-mail @ freedomeaglespta@hotmail.com or freedomeaglespta@gmail.com


Nothing can bring you success but yourself.
- Napoleon Hill
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We’re on the Web!
WWW.FreedomEaglesPTA.Weebly.Com

And Like Us on Facebook
Freedom Eagles PTA 
The PTA has a few plans for the beginning of the new school year. One of them being our first fundraiser Square1 Art. The kids will all get an opportunity to show off their artistic work and have them turned into mugs, key chains, to name a few. 
Rob Troon (sales representative from Great American Opportunities)
Rob introduced “Save around Cards”.  Easy to sell and makes a great profit.  Sell cards for $10 apiece. Make $5 profit for each card.  Rob is looking into creating a Mount Washington Valley Card.
The PTA would like to see the money raised go towards the ski program tubing and pizza party as well as an all school field trip at the end of the year.

Future Fundraiser Ideas
The PTA has a few fundraisers that are in the works for the upcoming 2013-2014 school year.
a. Box Tops for Education
b. Hannafords Helps Schools
c. Square 1 Art
d. Bags to School
e. Mount Washington Valley Cards
f. Golf Tournament
g. Read Across America 1 new book for every student
Plans for the Future
The Freedom Eagles PTA will be involved in a few events during the Freedom Old Home Week. Here are some of the things that will be going on.

The PTA will have a float in the Freedom Old Home Week Parade on August 3rd. 
The PTA will also have a New Membership Drive during the Freedom Old Home Week Craft Fair located at the school on August 9th. 
To finish up the summer the PTA will have a Welcome Back to School Meet and Greet Ice Cream Social at the school on August 29th from 2pm-3pm. 
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